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7 INTERNATIONAL YOUTH WORK FUND II, 2006-2007 (AN254-2006) 
 
It is reported that during the recess period, a request was received for a grant from the Departments 
International Youth Work Fund, to enable the participation of young people from Dundee and the 
Bahamas in a programme based in Dundee. 
 
In view of the timescales involved, the Director of Leisure and Communities after consultation with the 
Convener and spokespersons from the other groups, approved the undernoted grant:- 
 
 
Name of Applicant 

 
Purpose 
of Application 

 
Total 
Cost 
£ 

 
Grant 
Requested 
£ 

 
Grant 
Recommended 
£ 

 
The Shore Wildcats 

 
To assist with the costs 
of hosting a group of 13 
male and 18 female 
participants from the 
Bahamas who are taking 
part in a Commonwealth 
Youth Exchange and who 
will visit Dundee between 
the 27 June and 15 July 
2006. 

 
10,185 

 
1,680 

 
1,680 

 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 


